
BRISBANE WOMENS HOCKEY ASSOCIATION 

LIFE MEMBER 
 

DR MARY HUGHES (NEE ARMBRUSTER) OAM (deceased)  
24/11/1931-29/10/09 

 

 
  

  

Mary was a player, umpire, administrator, honorary doctor and friend 

around Downey Park. 

Nothing was too much trouble for Mary, she helped coach players and 

umpires where ever needed, and when called upon assisted with injuries 

on the field.  

 Such was her dedication to helping people Mary would often travel back 

and forth from the hospital to Downey Park to play or attend meetings, 

then return to the hospital to assist her patients. 

 Her no nonsense approach, made her a valuable asset when decision 

making, with practical solutions always found for any problem . 

 Professional Recognition: In 1998 Dr Mary Hughes was awarded 

Honorary Life membership of the Royal Australian and New Zealand 

College of Radiologists in recognition of her outstanding service to 

people with head and neck cancer and in particular for her huge 

contribution to the education of cancer specialists in training. 
  

LIFE MEMBERSHIP AWARDED:   1981   

 

BWHA 

Umpires Board      1953-58, 60-61, 72, 82 

Executive Committee     1972-78, 80-93 

Uniforms       1972 

Fixtures Committee     1974 

U18 Selection Committee    1986(c)-95(p) 

QWASC Delegate     1990-93(p), 94 



Management Portfolio  Selection DP  1993 

70th Anniversary Committee    2003 

 

QWHA 

State ‘A’ Umpires Badge    1952 

Umpires Board      1956 

Executive       1972 

Vice-President      1982-91 

U18 Selector      1985 

Long Service Award     1990 

Director of Promotions    1995 

 

Selected in Australian University Team 

Received University of Queensland Blue 

 


